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ANIMALS FROM A FARMHOUSE
17th-18th NOVEMBER 2018

For a fleeting moment, from 17" November to 18", Targi Lublin will become a farmhouse full of
different animals. Ponies, rabbits, horses, playful billy goats, funny chickens and a donkey will
appear at the unusual Parade Zwierzaki z Zagrody (Animals from a Farmhouse). Animals from the
Lublin Open Air Village Museum will attend this event too. The following guests from the
Museum are to be expected: sociable cow Mucka, meek and peaceful mare Grusza, friendly pony
and curious goats. The Museum’s booth prepared especially for children games and quizzes
related to the animals living in the Museum. Moreover, everyone will have the possibility to get
familiar with all events planned for the next season in the Museum. During the Parade, the first
Club Exhibition of New Zealand Rabbits as well as of other breeds organised by the Polish Club of
New Zealand Rabbits will take place. The organisers planned also educational shows, during
which the visitors will learn how to properly take care of animals, not only those living in the
farmhouse. What is more, there will be for everyone an opportunity to make donations to animal
shelters. Fans of traditional music will find something special for themselves too. The braves will
have the possibility to test themselves in milking an artificial cow and a special area full of games
and trampolines will await children. The tables at the event will be laden with traditional, home-
made food which will appeal even to the most sophisticated palates.

Zrédio:


https://skansen.lublin.pl/?p=13946

